
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 

March 22, 2016  
  

 

       1800E3-RLG 

DTV America Corporation 
ATTN: RENEE ILHARDT 

13450 W Sunrise Blvd., Suite 164 

Sunrise, FL.33323 

                                             
                                                          In re:   LPTV application of: 

                                                                                                          DTV America Corporation 

                                                                                                          0000008336 

                                                                                                          Call Sign: W14EA-D 
                                                                                                          Facility Id: 187397 

                                                                                                          CH 14. Wausau, WI. 

Dear Applicant: 

 
This is in reference to the above captioned application.  

 

Our preliminary engineering analysis of the proposed facilities indicates that the site coordinates 

specified in the application is within the restricted geographic area as it was established by first-
come first-serve public notice released on June 29, 2009 (DA-09-1487A1). Specifically, your 

proposed site is within 121 km of the following market(s): 

 

1. Green Bay, Wisconsin.                 Distance = 89.0 km 
 

You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 

geographic restriction issue within (30) days from the date of this letter. Amendments must be 

filed electronically. If not so amended, your application will be considered incomplete and 
subsequently dismissed. 

   

 

                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                            Sincerely; 

 

                                                                                            

 
                                                                               Hossein Hashemzadeh 

                                                                                           Deputy Chief 

                                                                                           Video Division 

                                                                                           Media Bureau 


